
 

Join the Committee! 
 

The Committee are responsible for the running of Norton Pre-School and 
support the staff in making it a welcoming, happy and nurturing place for 
children.  

 

We are always looking for new committee members: 

• Have your say in the running of Norton Pre-School 

• Support this essential service for local parents 

• Help with fundraising for a new building 

• Meet new friends  

• Everyone has something to offer and is welcome 

• As much time and effort as you want to put in 

• Do not have to be a parent or carer using Norton Pre-School 

• We are also always looking for volunteers to help with events 

 

To find out what’s involved, nominate yourself or just for an informal chat 
please speak to a committee member, staff or call Zane on 07939 248134 
or email zanevanromunde@gmail.com 

Or come along to our next committee meeting at the Pre-School on the 
8th of October at 8.00pm 


